Merriwa Central School



Valuing individual potential – achieving personal best

19 February, 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers

RE: Homework Club

A homework centre to support Secondary students will operate on Thursday afternoons. This has proven to be very successful in the past and as such we will be recommencing this support for the 2024 academic year through a Homework Club. Teaching staff will be available to supervise and assist students' homework and research tasks.

The Club will operate on a Thursday afternoon from 3:30pm – 4:30pm in the Secondary library. Students are encouraged to attend for the full one hour session. If students choose to leave early they will be their parent's responsibility.

Students will need to have a specific focus for the session (eg homework task, assistance with student diaries, study and revision). We hope this initiative will support students to improve their study skills and meet assessment deadlines.

That

Yours faithfully

∕Darren Noonan

Principal

Laura-Wenzel
Coordinating Teacher

MERRIWA CENTRAL SCHOOL HOMEWORK CLUB

I give permission for my childafternoon Homework Club from 3:30pm to 4:30pm during 2024.	_ to attend the Thursday
I understand that they are my responsibility if they sign out early.	
Parent Signature:	